
   

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 3/4      100% 

Star of the Week  

Nursery & Reception 

Ava – for amazing creativity and 

imagination during outdoor play 

Year 1/2 

Brielle – for brilliant work in 

geography 

Year 3/4 

Kacper – for improved reading 

this week 

Year 5/6 

Kendrick – for great questions to 

the High Sheriff 

 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to 
our nursery for children who are due 
to start in January and April 2025. If 
you have a child who will turn 3 before 

January or April or know someone 
who does, please contact the school 
office for an application form or more 
details. 

 

Governor Vacancies 

We currently have some vacancies for 

new governors to join our governing 
body. You do not need to have had any 
experience in schools or as a governor 

and you would be well supported by our 
current governors. If you are interested 
or know anyone who would be, please 
contact the school office for more 

information. Thank you.  

 

 

  

 

Children in Need 

On Friday 15th November, we will be having a non-

uniform/pyjama day for a £1 donation to raise 

money for Children in Need. Children should being 

the £1 into school in cash. Thank you.  

 

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Tuesday 12th November  

Anti-bullying week – Odd Sock Day  

Wheelchair basketball – whole school 

Year 3/4 team – Benchball festival  

3.15 – 4.15pm Year 5/6 Multi sports 

after school club 

Wednesday 13th November  

Year 5/6 Bankwood Farm trip  

Thursday 14th November  

3.30 – 4.30pm Hobby horse after 

school club  

Friday 15th November  

Children in Need – non-

uniform/pyjama day  

Tuesday 19th November  

3.15 – 4.15pm Year 5/6 Multi sports 

after school club 

Wednesday 20th November  

Full governing body meeting  

Tuesday 26th November  

3.15 – 4.15pm Year 5/6 Multi sports 

after school club 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.6% 

Just above target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

 

 

 

We will be supporting Anti-Bullying Week in school next week and children 

can come to school wearing odd socks on Tuesday 12th November. Thank you.  


